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I urge the committee to support LD 998 - An Act Regarding an Employer's Authority 
to Prohibit an Employee from Storing a Firearm in the Employee's Vehicle. Again, 
we do not need layer upon layer of laws when simplicity and clarity should be our 
goal. If someone is not a prohibited person regarding the possession or use of 
firearms, then they are presumed to be in possession of the faculties to properly and 
safely possess, store, and use firearms or any other object. 
Thank you for your service to our State and please simplify our laws.


